.MINUTES
Special Called Meeting
March 27, 2023
7:00 PM, Temple Senior Center

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM by Mayor Michael Johnson.
Council Members Present: Richard Bracknell, Tom Wallace, Howard Walden
Council Members Absent: Hiley Miller Casey Russom

Approve published agenda of this date’s Special Called Meeting, as presented;
There was a motion by Council Member Bracknell to approve the published agenda, second by Council Member Wallace,
Vote 3-0.

NEW BUJSINESS

1. Recommend that the Carrollton CPA firm of Will Robinson be approved to be the City of Temple’s new accounting firm,
with responsibilities 1o include preparing the annual Audit.

Mayor Johnson made the recommendation that the CPA firm of Will Robinson be approved to be the City of Temple's
new accounting firm with the responsibilities to include preparing the annual audit.

2. Action by the City Council on the recommendation from Mayor Johnson that the Carrollton CPA firm

of Will Robinson be approved as the City of Temple’s new accounting firm.

There was a motion by Council Member Walden to approve the recommendation from Mayor lohnson that the CPA firm
of Will Robinson be approved as the City’s new accounting firm, second by Council Member Wallace. Vote 3-0.

3. Respond to the reguest from the Northwest Georgia Regional Commission for the City of Temple to decide if it wants
to voice support for or opposition to the location of a 1,000,000-plus square foot new industrial building south of 1-20 in
the City of Bremen, in accordance with provisions of the State’s DRI

{Development of Regional Impact) regulations

There was a motion by Council Member Wallace that there be no objection to the location of a 1,000,000-plus square
foot new industrial building south of I-20 in the City of Bremen, second by Council Member Walden. Vote 3-0.

Closing Comments- N/A

Executive Session, if Needed: Mayor Johnson explained that there was a need for an Executive Session for legal reasons
and that there would be no action taken after.

There was a motion by Council Member Bracknell to go into Executive Session for legal reasons, second by Council
Member Walden. Vote 3-0. Executive Session began at 7:12PM/

There was a motion by Council Member Bracknel! to come out of Executive Session, second by Council Member Walden.
Vote 3-0.

Adjournment:

There was a motion by Council Member Bracknell to adjourn the meeting, second by Council Member Walden. Vote 3-0.

The meeting adjourned at 7:48PM.
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